COMHAIRLE CONTAE ÁTHA CLIATH THEAS
SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL


MEETING OF SOUTH DUBLINCOUNTY COUNCIL

Monday 8th December

 REPORT  OF MEETING OF ORGANISATION PROCEDURE AND FINANCE COMMITTEE – 20th November 2008
Nominations to Dodder Valley Partnership Board (Formerly Known as Tallaght Partnership)
The following report was presented to the Members at the Organisation, Procedure and Finance Committee meeting held on 20th November 2008:

“The current membership of the Dodder Valley Partnership Board (previously Tallaght Partnership) includes  3 councillor positions – one of which is currently vacant. The two current members are  Cllr. J. Neville (Tallaght Central) & Cllr.C.King.(Tallaght South). The letter attached suggests given the expansion of the Partnership area that a representative from each of the three areas of Tallaght Central, Tallaght South and Terenure / Rathfarnham be considered.

It is now a matter for this council to nominate an elected member to this board from the Terenure Rathfarnham Electoral Area.”
It was proposed by Councillor T. Ridge, seconded by Councillor C. King and AGREED:

“That Councillor C. Brophy fill the vacancy on the Dodder Valley Partnership Board.”

